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LETTER OF INTENT
to encourage the retraining of women who are unemployed
or low-skilled in IT jobs


As an organisation whose interest lies in inclusion and gender equality within the software development profession, <Organisation Name> is interested in the project ‘Becoming a Woman Coder’ developed by Mimmit koodaa (Finland), AcrossLimits Ltd. (Malta), CJ Conseil (France), Hauts de Garonne Développement (France) and Geek Girls Carrots (Poland).

This project aims at increasing awareness and creating training tools to tackle stereotypes and encourage women to become developers. The project target group is employment support professionals who are the first point of contact for women trying to find new employment. Therefore, the goals of the project are in line with the goals of our organisation. 

We support the concept of this project, which includes training tools for employment support professionals, trainers of these professionals as well as tools to be used directly by women to help them find out if they are cut out for software development. 









We look forward to incorporating these tools in our work whenever and wherever possible and confide in the positive effect that this project will have on the number of women who are at a crossroads in their careers and who might be interested in software development.




Signatory person: 	
Designation:	
Organisation name: 	
Place: country of company	
Date: 	

Signature :


Ce projet a été financé avec le soutien 
de la Commission Européenne. [image: Logo
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